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Date: June 26, 2017
To: Bussmann series PV10M photovoltaic fuse customers
Subject: End-of-life notice

Dear valued customer:

Effective June 1, 2017, we have discontinued offering the 10x38mm 1000Vdc 25A and 30A photovoltaic
fuses. The affected catalog numbers are listed below along with their recommended replacements.
Although the replacement offering is in a 14x51 mm package, it can be used as a replacement should the
need arise.

End of Life Replaced by
PV10M-25 PV-25A14F
PV10M-30 PV-32A14F

Should you need technical assistance in applying the recommended replacements, please contact our
Application Engineering team toll-free at 1-855-278-7626, or email FuseTech@eaton.com.

Thank you for your support of Eaton’s Bussmann series circuit protection products. Should you have any
questions regarding this end-of-life notice, please contact your local Bussmann series product
representative.

Best Regards,
Kevin Calzada

Product Manager
Eaton



